
October
Thirteenth

1922.

Messrs. MoKendrlok-Hoholson & Co., Ltd., 
52 Ft. Francois Xavier Street,Montreal.

\

Dear Sirs:-
Thank you very much for your letter of October 12th, giving me information of a property 

which you have in the Porcupine District.
This appears most attractive, but at the present time I am not interested in suoh invest­ments.

/
Yours faithfully,

Principal.


